
From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1505970282968
Date: Thursday, September 28, 2017 7:32:11 AM

5264-W

-----Original Message-----
From: Robinson, Kelly
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 8:48 AM
To: McWilliams, Katherine
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1505970282968

Another comment for your files.  Thank you!

Kelly Robinson

Public Information Officer
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118

501-682-0916

-----Original Message-----
From: No-Reply
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 12:09 AM
To: Help-POA
Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1505970282968

*******************************************************************************
Email Address:
Name:
Category:
Mailing Address:
City:
State:
Zip:
Phone Number:
Division: POA
Referring Page:  //www.adeq.state.ar.us/poa/forms/questions-intro.aspx
Email ID: 1505970282968
Date: 9/20/2017
Time: 11:55:15 PM

Questions Comments:

I'm writing this to you concerning the Buffalo river and C&H hog permit. I'm asking you to please
revoke the permit and close the hog farm. I'm asking as someone who vacations in Arkansas every
year. I bring my family specifically for water recreation and purity. Living in Illinois our water has
become so polluted we refuse to drink our tap water. Doing the right thing isn't easy but it's best. Clean
water is becoming a commodity people will pay for. Especially in states like mine. Do better then your
neighbors Arkansans. You ll be glad you did. Thank you!
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